I (LfDI BW)

Von: ; _ (LfDI BW)

Gesendet: Dienstag, 9. Januar 2018 14:00
An: Poststelle (LfDI BW)
Betreff: WG: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

Bitte alles zur Twitter-Akte (Az. A 8000/68, bei mir)

o 0 K

Gesendet: Dienstag, 9. Januar 2018 12:41
An: (D1 BW)

Betreff: WG: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

7.1

von: | o 5w)

Gesendet: Dienstag, 9. Januar 2018 12:40
An:

Cc:
Betreff: AW: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

-

indeed, | very much enjoyed talking to you.

Thank you for taking the time. | am looking forward to continuing our discussions.

Best wishes,

von: [ o ‘

Gesendet: Dienstag, 9. Januar 2018 12:02

G

Betreff: Re: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

A 20ne




Dear-,

It was lovely to speak to you today.

I'm adding my -who will follow-up with you on the various points we discussed.

Best wishes,

OnTue, Jan 9, 2018 at 9:49 AM, -LfDI BW) <-@|fdi.bwl.de> wrote:

Perfect,- talk to you soon!

Gesendet: Dienstag, 9. Januar 2018 10:49

An:
Betreff: Re: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

Dear-,

I look forward to speaking to you shortly and will call you on +49 711 615541 tel:+49%20711%2061554.

Best wishes,

On Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 4:52 PM, -(LfDl sw) JJ e i bwi.de> wrote:

Perfect. | am looking forward to your call!

Best wishes,

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 20. Dezember 2017 17:39

an: [ 01 5w)

Betreff: Re: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wirttemberg

2




vearlll

Thank you very much.
Would 10am GMT on 9th January work for you?

Best wishes,

On Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 4:33 PM,_(LfDl BW) -@lfdi.bwl.de> wrote:
pear [

of course, that’ll be fine. Please call me, or if that’s fine with you, send me your number and I'll call you on January
9th?

Happy holidays!

Best wishes,

Von: IR sito.

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 20. Dezem'ser 2017 17:15
An: | o 8w

Betreff: Re: Twitter response to letter from LfDI Baden-Wiirttemberg

Dear-,

Thank you for your response.

I'm afraid I'm away from tomorrow until 8th January for Christmas holidays. Would it be possible to schedule a call
the week of 8th January perhaps?

Best wishes,




On Wed, Dec 20, 2017 at 1:43 PM, -(LfDI BW) -@Ifdi.bwl.de> wrote:
Dear -

thank you for your kind email. | would be happy to speak personally to you. Please find my contact details below. If
this is not on too short notice, | would be glad if you gave me a call today or tomorrow. If that suits you, we could
maybe schedule a meeting for you and-lnk next year, e.g. in Hamburg or Berlin?

| look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Personal Assistant to the Commissioner

The Commissioner For Data Protection

And The Freedom of Information Baden Wiirttemberg

office address: KonigstralRe 10A, 70173 Stuttgart
<https://maps.google.com/?q=K%C3%B6nigstra%C3%9Fe+10A,+70173+Stuttgart&entry=gmail&source=g>

postal address: Postfach 10 29 32, 70025 Stuttgart

phone: +49 711 615541 = tel:+49%20711%20615541

fax: +49 711 615541-15 <tel:+49%20711%2061554115>

email: -@Ifdi.bwl.de <mai|to:-@|fdi.bw|.de>

central mailbox: poststelle@Ifdi.bwl.de <mailto:poststelle@lfdi.bwl.de>

http://www.baden-wuerttemberg.datenschutz.de <http://www.baden-wuerttemberg.datenschutz.de/>
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